
 
 

Dear Colleagues: 
 
Welcome to the Opus 2019! It is my pleasure to welcome you on behalf of the Canadian 
Music Educators’ Association to the OMEA annual conference. Congratulations to the 
conference chairs and the committee for all of their hard work putting together a 
tremendous slate of diverse workshops, performances and learning opportunities for the 
teachers of Ontario, in celebration of 100 years.  You should all be proud of such a 
momentous accomplishment. 
 
The CMEA/Acme Board thanks you for all of the important work you do for your 
students by sharing your passion for music and music education. Having the opportunity 
to have subject based PD, learn new skills and concepts, and to connect with fellow 
music educators is the highlight of the year for many of us. Relish this time to renew 
yourself, connect with colleagues and further enhance your teaching practices.  
 
Have a productive and successful conference, 
 

 
 

 
Donalda Westcott 
President 
Canadian Music Educators’ Association/ 
L’Association canadienne des musiciens éducateurs 
 


